
HB 1339 -- MISSOURI WORKS PROGRAM

SPONSOR: Trent

Currently, the Missouri Department of Economic Development is
required to recapture Missouri Works Program Benefits from a
company if it fails to timely file the annual audit report. This
bill allows, but does not require, the Department to recapture
these benefits.

This bill is the same as SB 227; and HB 1324 (2021).


